
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
What a fun and exciting year!  I continue to be amazed at 
the quality of students who come to our school.  It has 
been wonderful to get to know them better this year and I 
can’t wait to see all of the great things they accomplish in 
their lives. 
 
I would encourage students to take advantage of their free 
time during summer break to relax and recharge, but don’t 
forget to practice some of your school skills, too.  Research 
has shown that some children lose academic ground from 
their peers during the break.  To avoid this, here are some 
suggestions: 
 
 Read at least 30 minutes a day for 3 to 5 days a week. 
 Play math games to keep the neural connections strong. 
 Be physically active. 
 
Work hard and you can do any-
thing. 
 
Mr. C 
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“Learn from 
yesterday, live 
for today, hope 
for tomorrow.  
The important 
thing is not to 
stop question-
ing.” 
 
~ Albert  
Einstein 



 
 
 
 
 
 
We here in the library are surprised at how quickly the past school year has gone 
by. We will be closing our library Wednesday, May 11, 2017.  All books, Kindles, 
magazines and textbooks will be due at that time. We have been issuing late notic-
es each Wednesday and the students are also asked to check their library accounts 
every two weeks when they come to the library so they are well informed as to 
their account. We have also been emailing parents whose student owes $1.00 or 
more to the library in fines so that both you and your student is aware of the 
amount owing to the library. 
  
Students will be required to pay all library fines before they can register for 7th or 
8th grade. The fines will follow them to the Middle School and will stay on their ac-
count here at the Intermediate School. 
  
We are excited about our e-Book library. Students will be able to access and check 
out e-Books during the summer thus being able to continue to read keeping their 
skills sharp throughout the summer. We hope that you will encourage and support 
your children to read and in gaining a love of reading. 
  
Thank you for a great year! 
Hurricane Intermediate Library Staff 
  

“There is more treasure in books than in all the pi-
rate’s loot on Treasure Island.”  Walt Disney 

  



Please click on the below links 
for great information: 
 
 
SUMMER FEED PROGRAM 
 
 
SUMMER LIBRARY PROGRAM 
 
ST GEORGE SWIM PARTY 

Don’t 
forget to 
buy a 
year-
book, 
they are 
on sale 
now for $21 
 

 
EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 
The end of the year is coming up soon.  Please 
watch your student’s breakfast/lunch balance to 
make sure there is money in their account.  The 
district has a no charging policy.  Any negative 
balance will need to be paid before students can 
check out at the end of the year. 
 
The school will notify you if your student has a negative balance. 

 

7th GRADE  
IMMUNIZATIONS 
Get yours done early!   

 
Click below for details. 

IMMUNIZATION 
REQUIREMENTS 

 

School Activities 
May 3—Band Concert 6pm 

May 11—Piano Concert 6pm 

May 17—Orchestra 6pm 

May 17—Theatre Class Play 8:00am 

May 17—Leadership Pool Party 

May 18—Choir Concert 6pm 

May 22—Awards Assembly 

May 23—Minimum School out at 11:45am 

May 24—Last Day of School! Out at 11:00am 

https://drive.google.com/a/washk12.org/file/d/0BxdjR4z9VkMTaVpJendKVEhsZm5IQ3RnT0dESkNVdFlqX29R/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/a/washk12.org/file/d/0BxdjR4z9VkMTWXNqUmZYY3d4YmY2SXZxUVMyMWNvY3phLXBF/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/a/washk12.org/file/d/0BxdjR4z9VkMTWXNqUmZYY3d4YmY2SXZxUVMyMWNvY3phLXBF/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/a/washk12.org/file/d/0BxdjR4z9VkMTN0FnakFpX191cGRLQ25PcHlqcmZhaVRoWWcw/view?usp=sharing
http://www.immunize-utah.org/pdf/SeventhGradeImmReq_2017_Eng.pdf
http://www.immunize-utah.org/pdf/SeventhGradeImmReq_2017_Eng.pdf


 

Daffle Of the Baskets!!! 

 

H.I.S Student Council Fundraising 

Basket Giveaway 

Donations are $.50 to $1.00 to enter into the drawing Come 
support our student council 

May 8th-12th. 

Donations accepted during lunch hours, home room, before 
or after school in the office. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This fun fundraiser will help with prizes for spirit week, 

lunch activities, and end of the year carnivals. Come 
support the student council! 

Baskets include: Zumiez, Chocolate, BYU, Books, Bath and Body Works, 
Summer, Soda, Mountain View Dental, Dairy Queen, Paparazzi, Movie Thea-
ter, Fidgets, Polaris, Costa Vida, Trailer Source, Fiiz, Candy, Home Movie 
Night, HHS, Drone, Pray 4 Kay, CA$H King, Real Salt Lake, Art, Childrens 
Dental, and a Mystery Basket. 
 
 
 
 

 
 



News from the Office 

Office Hours are Monday—Friday 7:10am—2:50pm 

ATTENDANCE—If your child will not be at school please call 

635-8931 or email jennifer.gray@washk12.org.  If you are 

checking your student out of school, you will need to come 

into the office and sign them out.  You must have ID in order 

to check out a student.  We will not release students to any-

one who is not on your contact list. 

Hurricane Intermediate 
1325 South 700 West 

Hurricane, UT  84737 
 
435-635-8931 Phone 

435-635-8937 Fax  
WWW.his.washk12.org 

 

The mission of Hurricane Intermediate School is to ensure that 
every student is high-achieving and well-rounded. 

 

All unpaid balances on your students accounts 
must be paid in full in order for them to check 
out and receive their yearbooks.  This includes: 
 
STUDENT FEES 
LIBRARY FINES 
ORCHESTRA AND BAND INSTRUMENT RENTAL 
LUNCH BALANCES 
ETC. 
 
Also if you have only paid a deposit for a year-
book, that needs to be paid off as well. 
 
 

mailto:jennifer.gray@washk12.org
his.washk12.org

